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McCaleb is enjoying an idyllic retirement on Catalina Island when a visit from an
old colleague brings his former world rushing back. It's a murder, the unreadable
kind of murder he specialized in solving back in his FBI days. The investigation
has stalled, and the sheriff's office is asking McCaleb to take a quick look at
the murder book to see if he turns up something they've missed. McCaleb's first
reading of the crime scene leads him to look for a methodical killer with a taste
for rituals and revenge. As his quick look accelerates into a full-sprint
investigation, the two crimes -- his murdered loner and Bosch's movie director -begin to overlap strangely. With one unsettling revelation after another, they
merge, becoming one impossible, terrifying case, involving almost inconceivable
calculation. McCaleb believes he has unmasked the most frightening killer ever to
cross his sights. But his investigation tangles with Bosch's lines, and the two
men find themselves at odds in the most dangerous investigation of their lives.
span
The Colour Of Law Mark Gimenez 2008-09-04 A. Scott Fenney is a hotshot corporate
lawyer at a big Dallas firm. At 33, in the prime of his life, he rakes in $750,000
a year, drives a Ferrari and comes home every night to a mansion in Dallas's most
exclusive neighbourhood. He also comes home to one of Dallas's most beautiful
women, with whom he has a much-loved daughter, Boo. For Fenney, life could not be
better. But when a senator's son is killed in a hit-and-run, Fenney is asked by
the state judge to put his air-conditioned lifestyle on hold to defend the
accused: a black, heroin-addicted prostitute - a very different client to the
people Fenney usually represents. And, more importantly, she is not going be
paying Ford Stevens $350 an hour for the privilege of his services. Under fire
from all sides, Fenney drafts in a public defender to take the case on. Yet as
Scott prepares to hand over to Bobby, he feels increasingly guilty about the path
he is taking, because Scott still believes in the principle of justice. The
question is: does he believe in it strongly enough to jeopardise everything in his
life he holds dear? And to what lengths is the dead man's power-hungry father
prepared to go to test Fenney's resolve?
The Remorseful Day Colin Dexter 2007 The very last Inspector Morse novel . . . how
will Morse bid his final farewell?Where does this all leave us, sir?' 'Things are
moving fast.' 'We're getting near the end, you mean?' 'We were always near the
end.' The murder of Yvonne Harrison had left Thames Valley CID baffled. A year
after the dreadful crime they are still no nearer to making an arrest. But one man
has yet to tackle the case - and it is just the sort of puzzle at which Chief
Inspector Morse excels. So why is he adamant that he will not lead the re-

The Narrows Michael Connelly 2009 Private investigator Harry Bosch confronts a
villain who's long been in hiding - a friend known as the Poet.
The Wrong Side of Goodbye Michael Connelly 2016-10-18 Only Harry Bosch can uncover
LA's darkest secrets in this new gripping thriller from global bestseller Michael
Connelly. 'What do you want me to do?' Bosch asked again. 'I want you to find
someone for me,' Vance said. 'Someone who might not have ever existed.' Harry
Bosch is working as a part-time detective in the town of San Fernando outside of
Los Angeles, when he gets the invitation to meet with the ageing aviation
billionaire Whitney Vance. When he was eighteen Vance had a relationship with a
Mexican girl called Vibiana Duarte, but soon after becoming pregnant she
disappeared. Now, as he reaches the end of his life, Vance wants to know what
happened to Vibiana and whether there is an heir to his vast fortune. And Bosch is
the only person he trusts to undertake the assignment. Harry's aware that with
such sums of money involved, this could be a dangerous undertaking - not just for
himself, but for the person he's looking for - but as he begins to uncover
Vibiana's tragic story, and finds uncanny links to his own past, he knows he
cannot rest until he finds the truth.
The Oracle of Stamboul Michael David Lukas 2011-02-08 THE ORACLE OF STAMBOUL is a
magical historical novel about an astonishing eight-year-old girl in the last days
of the Ottoman Empire. It is 1877, on the shores of the Black Sea, and the omens
for the newborn Eleanora Cohen are hardly promising. Not only does her mother die
in childbirth, but her village is being attacked by the Tsar's Royal Cavalry.
However, despite this bad beginning, a sour stepmother and a traumatic journey in
the hold of a ship, young Eleanora grows into a remarkably clever but very
engaging child. And when a heartbreaking tragedy leaves her marooned in Istanbul,
where spies and boarded-up harems and sudden death are as much a part of life as
delicious spices, Paris fashions and rosewater, it is Eleanora's extraordinary
courage and character which lead her straight to the Sultan's court, and to her
salvation.
A Darkness More Than Night Michael Connelly 2014-04-29 LAPD Detective Harry Bosch
crosses paths with FBI profiler Terry McCaleb while investigating the murder of a
Hollywood actress. Harry Bosch is up to his neck in a case that has transfixed all
of celebrity-mad Los Angeles: a movie director is charged with murdering an
actress during sex, and then staging her death to make it look like a suicide.
Bosch is both the arresting officer and the star witness in a trial that has
brought the Hollywood media pack out in full-throated frenzy. Meanwhile, Terry
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investigation, despite the entreaties of Chief Superintendent Strange and dark
hints of some new evidence? And why, if he refuses to take on the case officially,
does he seem to be carrying out his own private enquiries? For Sergeant Lewis this
is yet another example of the unsettling behaviour his chief has been displaying
of late . . .
The Night Fire Michael Connelly 2019-10-22 SOME CRIMES LIGHT A FIRE THAT NEVER
GOES OUT... 'One of the most eagerly awaited books of the year.' The i newspaper,
Best Crime Books for 2019 'There's something for everyone in this jam-packed plot'
New York Times * * * * * A JUDGE MURDERED IN A CITY PARK Mickey Haller, the
Lincoln Lawyer, defends the man accused. A HOMELESS PERSON BURNED ALIVE Detective
Renée Ballard catches the case on the LAPD's notorious graveyard shift. AN
UNSOLVED HOMICIDE FROM A LIFETIME AGO Harry Bosch is left a missing case file by
his mentor who passed away. He was the man who taught Bosch that everybody counts,
or nobody counts. Why did he keep the case all these years? To find the truth - or
bury it? IN L.A. CRIME NEVER SLEEPS But in Ballard, Bosch and Haller: the fire
always burns. Will it light the way - or leave their lives in ashes? * * * * *
CRIME DOESN'T COME BETTER THAN CONNELLY. 'One of the world's greatest crime
writers' Daily Mail 'The pre-eminent detective novelist of his generation' Ian
Rankin 'Crime thriller writing of the highest order' Guardian 'A superb natural
storyteller' Lee Child 'A master' Stephen King 'A genius' Independent on Sunday 'A
terrific writer with pace, style and humanity to spare' The Times 'America's
greatest living crime writer' Daily Express 'One of the great storytellers of
crime fiction' Sunday Telegraph 'Justly regarded as one of the world's finest
crime writers' Mail On Sunday 'No one writes a better modern thriller than
Connelly' Evening Standard
The Black Box Michael Connelly 2012-11-26 In this "superb" thriller, Detective
Harry Bosch links the bullet from a recent crime to the unsolved killing of a
young female photographer during the 1992 L.A. riots (Wall Street Journal). In a
case that spans 20 years, Harry Bosch links the bullet from a recent crime to a
file from 1992, the killing of a young female photographer during the L.A. riots.
Harry originally investigated the murder, but it was then handed off to the Riot
Crimes Task Force and never solved. Now Bosch's ballistics match indicates that
her death was not random violence, but something more personal, and connected to a
deeper intrigue. Like an investigator combing through the wreckage after a plane
crash, Bosch searches for the "black box," the one piece of evidence that will
pull the case together. Riveting and relentlessly paced, The Black Box leads Harry
Bosch, "one of the greats of crime fiction" (New York Daily News), into one of his
most fraught and perilous cases.
Void Moon Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 A brilliant, high-tension thriller set in
the glittery, surreal worlds of Las Vegas casinos, from the bestselling author of
THE LINCOLN LAWYER. A young woman finds herself caught up in a heist which may
cost her the one thing she values more than her life... Ex-con Cassie Black
planned to see out her parole quietly - but things rarely go to plan. She was
lured back to the criminal profession she gave up - as professional thief in Vegas
casinos, robbing gamblers of their winnings - by a proposition that is just too
good to miss. The job goes as planned, except that the target has too much money.
It can only mean someone very powerful is going to be very angry indeed. Cassie
finds herself on the run from a killer who seems to know her every move in
advance. Worse still, he is closing in on the one thing Cassie will do anything to
protect.
Switchblade Michael Connelly 2014-01-14 In this original short story from #1 New
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York Times bestselling author Michael Connelly, LAPD Detective Harry Bosch seeks
justice for the forgotten NOTE: This file includes a preview of Michael Connelly's
novel The Crossing. In "Switchblade," an anonymous tip puts Bosch on a case that
has remained unsolved for decades, the vicious stabbing of a teenage boy whose
body was found in an abandoned Old Hollywood restaurant. Cold cases are often the
toughest: With no body, no murder scene, and no fingerprints, Bosch nevertheless
gets lucky when DNA evidence from the murder weapon points to a known killer. But
the DA insists that science alone is not enough - he needs the case to be
bulletproof before he'll take it to court. Determined to speak for those who can
no longer speak for themselves, Bosch has one chance to wrench a confession out of
a cold-blooded killer, or risk letting him walk free for good. In this gripping,
never-before-published story by "master of the crime thriller" (Huffington Post)
Michael Connelly, Detective Harry Bosch quenches his thirst for justice and shows
why he is "one of the most popular and enduring figures in American crime fiction"
(Chicago Tribune).
From The Dead Mark Billingham 2010-08-19 The ninth book in the Tom Thorne series,
from bestselling author Mark Billingham. It has been a decade since Alan
Langford's charred remains were discovered in his burnt-out car. His wife Donna
was found guilty of conspiracy to murder her husband and served ten years in
prison. But just before she is released, Donna receives a nasty shock: an
anonymous letter containing a photo of her husband. The man she hates with every
fibre of her being - the man she paid to have murdered - seems very much alive and
well. How is it possible that her husband is still alive? Where is he? Who sent
the photo, and why? DI Tom Thorne becomes involved in a case where nothing and no
one are what they seem. It will take him much further from his London beat than he
has ever been before - and closer to a killer who will do anything to protect his
new life. ________________ The outstanding new Tom Thorne thriller, THEIR LITTLE
SECRET, is out now!
If I'm Dead Marcia Clark 2012-04-03 It started with a haunting image: a Ford
Explorer, iridescent in the moonlight and alone on a desolate stretch of beach.
Its owner, Melissa Gibbons, has gone missing. Her husband says she flew the coop.
But Los Angeles Deputy DA Rachel Knight is convinced otherwise: Melissa Gibbons
has been murdered. So begins the confounding case that Rachel must present before
a disbelieving jury. A dissatisfied heiress and her philandering husband -- what
really happened? The husband has a fiendishly convincing case that Melissa faked
her own death and fled. But with the support of her trusty sidekick, Detective
Bailey Keller, Rachel pieces together a much more sinister truth. In this short,
standalone Rachel Knight thriller, readers follow our savvy and riotously
entertaining heroine through the surprising world of LA crime.
The Black Ice Michael Connelly 2010-02-25 When a body is found in a hotel room,
reporters are soon all over the case: it appears to be a missing LAPD narcotics
detective, apparently gone to the bad. The rumours were that he had been selling a
new drug called Black Ice that had been infiltrating Los Angeles from the Mexican
cartel. The LAPD are quick to declare the death a suicide, but Harry Bosch is not
so sure. There are odd mysteries and unexplained details from the crime scene
which just don't add up. Fighting an attraction to the detective's widow, Bosch
starts his own maverick investigation, which soon leads him over the borders and
into a dangerous world of shifting identities, police politics and deadly
corruption . . .
Lost Light Michael Connelly 2003-04-01 In this New York Times bestseller, retired
LAPD detective Harry Bosch wants justice for a murdered production assistant -2/6
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but without his police badge, can he take down a powerful and ruthless killer? The
vision has haunted him for four years -- a young woman lying crumpled in death,
her hand outstretched in silent supplication. Harry Bosch was taken off the
Angella Benton murder case when the production assistant's death was linked with
the violent theft of two million dollars from a movie set. Both files were never
closed. Now retired from the L.A.P.D., Bosch is determined to find justice for
Angella. Without a badge to open doors and strike fear into the guilty, he's on
his own. And even in the face of an opponent more powerful and ruthless than any
he's ever encountered, Bosch is not backing down.
Crime Beat Michael Connelly 2014-05-10 From Michael Connelly's first career as a
prize-winning crime reporter comes this collection of the gripping, true stories
that have inspired and informed his novels.
Head To Head Linda Ladd 2010-06-22 “Chilling, compelling suspense . . . be
prepared to lose sleep” with this first in the thriller series featuring Ozarks
detective Claire Morgan (Eileen Dreyer, New York Times bestselling author). With
Every Turn in the Case . . . After moving from Los Angeles to Lake of the Ozarks,
Missouri, homicide detective Claire Morgan has at last adjusted to the peaceful
rhythms of rural life. Until a grisly celebrity murder at an ultra-exclusive
“wellness” resort shatters a quiet summer morning . . . With Every Twist of the
Mind . . . One of Dr. Nicholas Black’s high-profile clients, a beautiful young
soap opera star, has been found dead, taped to a chair at a fully set table . . .
submerged in the lake. Back in L.A., Claire investigated the rich, famous, and the
deadly—but she never expected the problems of the privileged to follow her to this
sleepy small town. Just as she never imagined crossing the line with her prime
suspect . . . With Every Beat of the Heart . . . Immersed in the case, Claire
finds herself drawn to the charismatic doctor, spending more and more time in his
company—and in his bed. Now, to catch a killer, Claire will have to enter the
darkest recesses of the human mind. But is Black leading her there to help her . .
. or luring her ever deeper into a madman’s grip? Praise for the Claire Morgan
series “A tough, no-nonsense detective with a well-hidden vulnerable side . . .
edgy, clever!” —Beverly Barton, New York Times bestselling author “A feisty new
heroine to root for!” —Patricia Gaffney, New York Times bestselling
City of Bones Michael Connelly 2002-04-16 When a dog unearths evidence of a murder
in the Hollywood Hills, Detective Harry Bosch must tackle a cold case that sparks
memories he's tried to forget. On New Year's Day, a dog finds a bone in the
Hollywood Hills -- and unearths a murder committed more than twenty years earlier.
It's a cold case, but for Detective Harry Bosch, it stirs up memories of his
childhood as an orphan. He can't let it go. As the investigation takes Bosch
deeper into the past, a beautiful rookie cop brings him alive in the present. No
official warning can break them apart -- or prepare Bosch for the explosions when
the case takes a few hard turns. Suddenly all of L.A. is in an uproar, and Bosch,
fighting to keep control, is driven to the brink of an unimaginable decision.
The Drop Michael Connelly 2012-10-16 Harry Bosch has been given three years before
he must retire from the LAPD, and he wants cases more fiercely than ever. In one
morning, he gets two. DNA from a 1989 rape and murder matches a 29-year-old
convicted rapist. Was he an eight-year-old killer or has something gone terribly
wrong in the new Regional Crime Lab? The latter possibility could compromise all
of the lab's DNA cases currently in court. Then Bosch and his partner are called
to a death scene fraught with internal politics. Councilman Irvin Irving's son
jumped or was pushed from a window at the Chateau Marmont. Irving, Bosch's
longtime nemesis, has demanded that Harry handle the investigation. Relentlessly
the-overlook-harry-bosch-13

pursuing both cases, Bosch makes two chilling discoveries: a killer operating
unknown in the city for as many as three decades, and a political conspiracy that
goes back into the dark history of the police department.
Gone, But Not Forgotten Phillip Margolin 2012-02-22 · In Portland, Oregon, the
wives of several prominent businessmen have disappeared without a trace, leaving
behind only a black rose and a note with a simple message: “Gone, But Not
Forgotten.” · An identical series of disappearances occurred in Hunter’s Point,
New York, ten years ago—but the killer was caught, the case was closed and the
special “rose killer” task force was disbanded. · Betsy Tannenbaum, a Portland
wife and mother who has gained national recognition as a feminist defense
attorney, is retained by multimillionaire Portland developer Martin Darius—for no
apparent reason. · Nancy Gordon, a homicide detective for the Hunter’s Point
Police Department and an original member of the “rose killer” task force, hasn’t
slept a full night in ten years, haunted by nightmares of a sadistic killer who,
she swears, is still out there. . . · Alan Page, the Portland district attorney,
trying to make sense of the sudden series of disappearances, opens his front door
one evening to find Nancy Gordon on his doorstep—determined to tell him a story he
won’t soon forget. · Across the country, in Washington, D.C., the President of the
United States has just selected United States Senator Raymond Colby to be the next
Chief Justice of the Supreme Court. In a private meeting, Colby assures the
President there are no skeletons in his closet. Complex, utterly compelling, and
brilliantly executed, GONE, BUT NOT FORGOTTEN is a book that truly lives up to its
extraordinary advance praise: Once begun it simply cannot be put down.
Angels Flight Michael Connelly 2009 A lawyer is found murdered on the eve of a
landmark trial at the foot of Angels Flight, a cable railway in downtown Los
Angeles.
The Black Echo Michael Connelly 2012-07-19 Go back to where it all began for LAPD
detective Harry Bosch, star of Amazon Prime's Bosch, in his first case The Black
Echo - a gripping, action-packed thriller. LAPD detective Harry Bosch is a loner
and a nighthawk. One Sunday he gets a call-out on his pager. A body has been found
in a drainage tunnel off Mulholland Drive, Hollywood. At first sight, it looks
like a routine drugs overdose case, but the one new puncture wound amid the scars
of old tracks leaves Bosch unconvinced. To make matters worse, Harry Bosch
recognises the victim. Billy Meadows was a fellow 'tunnel rat' in Vietnam, running
against the VC and the fear they all used to call the Black Echo. Bosch believes
he let down Billy Meadows once before, so now he is determined to bring the killer
to justice.
The Burning Room Michael Connelly 2014-11-03 In this #1 New York Times bestseller,
Detective Harry Bosch and his rookie partner investigate a cold case that gets
very hot . . . very fast. In the LAPD's Open-Unsolved Unit, not many murder
victims die a decade after the crime. So when a man succumbs to complications from
being shot by a stray bullet ten years earlier, Bosch catches a case in which the
body is still fresh, but any other clues are virtually nonexistent. Even a veteran
cop would find this one tough going, but Bosch's new partner, Detective Lucia
Soto, has no homicide experience. A young star in the department, Soto has been
assigned to Bosch so that he can pass on to her his hard-won expertise. Now Bosch
and Soto are tasked with solving a murder that turns out to be highly charged and
politically sensitive. Beginning with the bullet that has been lodged for years in
the victim's spine, they must pull new leads from years-old evidence, and these
soon reveal that the shooting was anything but random. As their investigation
picks up speed, it leads to another unsolved case with even greater stakes: the
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deaths of several children in a fire that occurred twenty years ago. But when
their work starts to threaten careers and lives, Bosch and Soto must decide
whether it is worth risking everything to find the truth, or if it's safer to let
some secrets stay buried. In a swiftly-moving novel as relentless and compelling
as its hero, Michael Connelly shows once again why Harry Bosch is "one of the most
popular and enduring figures in American crime fiction" (Chicago Tribune).
Killing the Shadows Val McDermid 2009-05-22 The Number One bestselling, awardwinning Queen of crime fiction Val McDermid delivers a searing psychological
suspense thriller. A serial killer is on the loose. His victims? Crime writers...
The Closers Michael Connelly 2005-05-01 In this #1 New York Times bestseller,
Detective Harry Bosch joins LA's elite Open/Unsolved Unit to help piece together
the mysterious death of a teenage girl. He walked away from the job three years
ago. But Harry Bosch cannot resist the call to join the elite Open/Unsolved Unit.
His mission: solve murders whose investigations were flawed, stalled, or abandoned
to L.A.'s tides of crime. With some people openly rooting for his failure, Harry
catches the case of a teenager dragged off to her death on Oat Mountain, and
traces the DNA on the murder weapon to a small-time criminal. But something bigger
and darker beckons, and Harry must battle to fit all the pieces together. Shaking
cages and rattling ghosts, he will push the rules to the limit -- and expose the
kind of truth that shatters lives, ends careers, and keeps the dead whispering in
the night . . .
The Harry Bosch Mysteries Michael Connelly 2008 Contains three Harry Bosch novels.
THE BLACK ECHO: A body found in a tunnel off Mulholland Drive looks like a routine
drugs overdose case, but one new puncture wound amidst the scars of old tracks
leaves LAPD detective Harry Bosch unconvinced. To make matters worse, Bosch
recognises the victim: Billy Meadows was a fellow 'tunnel rat' in Vietnam. Bosch
believes he let down Billy once before, so now he is determined to bring the
killer to justice. THE BLACK ICE: When the body of a missing LAPD narcotics
officer is found, rumours soon emerge that he had been selling a new drug called
Black Ice from Mexico. The LAPD are quick to declare the death as a suicide, but
Bosch is not so sure. Fighting an attraction to the cop's widow, Bosch starts his
own maverick investigation, which soon leads him over the borders, and into a
dangerous world of shifting identities and deadly corruption. THE CONCRETE BLONDE:
When Bosch shot and killed Norman Church, he was convinced it marked the end of
the search for one of the city's most bizarre serial killers. But four years
later, Church's widow is taking Bosch to court, accusing him of killing the wrong
man. To make matters worse, Bosch has just received a note, eerily reminiscent of
the ones the killer used to taunt him with. As he battles to clear his name in
court, Bosch faces a desperate race against time to find the killer...
The Concrete Blonde Michael Connelly 2002-01-01 Detective Harry Bosch was sure
he'd shot the serial killer responsible for a string of murders in LA . . . but
now, a new crime makes him question his convictions. The Dollmaker was the name of
the serial killer who had stalked Los Angeles ruthlessly, leaving grisly calling
cards on the faces of his female victims. Now with a single faultless shot,
Detective Harry Bosch thinks he has ended the city's nightmare. But the dead man's
widow is suing Harry and the LAPD for killing the wrong man-- an accusation that
rings terrifyingly true when a new victim is discovered with the Dollmaker's
macabre signature. So for the second time, Harry must hunt down a death-dealer who
is very much alive, before he strikes again. It's a blood-tracked quest that will
take Harry from the hard edges of the L.A. night to the last place he ever wanted
to go-- the darkness of his own heart. With The Concrete Blonde, Edgar Awardthe-overlook-harry-bosch-13

winning author Michael Connelly has hit a whole new level in his career, creating
a breathtaking thriller that thrusts you into a blistering courtroom battle-- and
a desperate search for a sadistic killer.
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 He's back . . . Private investigator Harry
Bosch confronts a villain who's long been in hiding - a fiend known as The Poet.
Former FBI agent Rachel Walling is working a dead-end stint in South Dakota when
she gets the call she's been dreading for four years. The Poet is back. And he has
not forgotten Rachel. He has a special present for her. Harry Bosch is adjusting
to life in Las Vegas as a private investigator and a new father. He gets a call,
too, from the widow of a friend who died recently. Previously in his FBI career,
the friend worked on the famous case tracking the killer known as The Poet. This
fact alone makes some of the elements of his death doubly suspicious. And Harry
Bosch is heading straight into the path of the most ruthless and inventive
murderer he has ever encountered. . .
A Morning For Flamingos James Lee Burke 2010-06-10 'No argument: James Lee Burke
is among the finest of all contemporary American novelists' DAILY MAIL A routine
assignment transporting two death-row prisoners to their executions goes fatally
wrong, leaving Dave Robicheaux brutally wounded and his partner dead. Obsessed
with revenge, Dave is persuaded by the DEA to go undercover into the torrid sleepy
depths of New Orleans, a volatile world of Mafia drug-running and Cajun voodoo
magic. He becomes irrevocably snarled in the nightmarish web surrounding Mafia don
Tony Cardo and must put himself against his own worst fears in order to survive.
Praise for one of the great American crime writers, James Lee Burke: 'James Lee
Burke is the heavyweight champ, a great American novelist whose work, taken
individually or as a whole, is unsurpassed.' Michael Connelly 'A gorgeous prose
stylist.' Stephen King 'Richly deserves to be described now as one of the finest
crime writers America has ever produced.' Daily Mail Fans of Dennis Lehane,
Michael Connelly and Don Winslow will love James Lee Burke: Dave Robicheaux Series
1. The Neon Rain 2. Heaven's Prisoners 3. Black Cherry Blues 4. A Morning for
Flamingos 5. A Stained White Radiance 6. In the Electric Mist with Confederate
Dead 7. Dixie City Jam 8. Burning Angel 9. Cadillac Jukebox 10. Sunset Limited 11.
Purple Cane Road 12. Jolie Blon's Bounce 13. Last Car to Elysian Fields 14.
Crusader's Cross 15. Pegasus Descending 16. The Tin Roof Blowdown 17. Swan Peak
18. The Glass Rainbow 19. Creole Belle 20. Light of the World 21. Robicheaux
Hackberry Holland Series 1. Lay Down My Sword and Shield 2. Rain Gods 3. Feast Day
of Fools 4. House of the Rising Sun Billy Bob Holland Series 1. Cimarron Rose 2.
Heartwood 3. Bitterroot 4. In The Moon of Red Ponies * Each James Lee Burke novel
can be read as a standalone or in series order *
Introducing Harry Bosch Michael Connelly 2020-10-22 'A superb natural storyteller'
Lee Child The Black Echo LAPD detective Harry Bosch is a loner and a nighthawk.
One Sunday he gets a call-out on his pager. A body has been found in a drainage
tunnel off Mulholland Drive, Hollywood. At first sight, it looks like a routine
drugs overdose case, but the one new puncture wound amid the scars of old tracks
leaves Bosch unconvinced. To make matters worse, Harry Bosch recognises the
victim. Billy Meadows was a fellow 'tunnel rat' in Vietnam, running against the VC
and the fear they all used to call the Black Echo. Bosch believes he let down
Billy Meadows once before, so now he is determined to bring the killer to justice.
The Black Ice When a body is found in a hotel room, reporters are soon all over
the case: it appears to be a missing LAPD narcotics detective, apparently gone to
the bad. The rumours were that he had been selling a new drug called Black Ice
that had been infiltrating Los Angeles from the Mexican cartel. The LAPD are quick
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to declare the death a suicide, but Harry Bosch is not so sure. There are odd
mysteries and unexplained details from the crime scene which just don't add up.
Fighting an attraction to the detective's widow, Bosch starts his own maverick
investigation, which soon leads him over the borders and into a dangerous world of
shifting identities, police politics and deadly corruption . . . The Concrete
Blonde When LAPD detective Harry Bosch shot and killed Norman Church - the
'Dollmaker' - the police were convinced it marked the end of the search for one of
the city's most bizarre serial killers. But four years later, Norman Church's
widow is taking Bosch to court, accusing him of killing the wrong man. To make
matters worse, Bosch has just received a note, eerily reminiscent of the ones the
Dollmaker used to taunt him with, giving him a location where a body can be found.
Is the Dollmaker still alive? Or is this the work of a vicious copycat killer,
determined to repeat the Dollmaker's grisly feats and destroy Bosch's career in
the process?
The Harry Bosch Novels Volume 5. Michael Connelly 2012-11 Three great novels in
one volume from the worldwide bestseller, Michael Connelly. The Overlook sees
Harry Bosch plunged into the dangerous world of international terrorism. When a
physicist is murdered in LA it seems the killer has no fear of publicity, leaving
the body on The Mulholland overlook, a site with a stunning view over the city.
And when it's discovered that the victim turned over a quantity of a lethal
chemical to his killer before he died, Harry knows he has more than just a single
death to worry about. Alongside the forces of Homeland Security, Harry realizes he
must solve the murder or face unimaginable consequences. In Nine Dragons, the
shooting of a Chinese liquor store owner in LA brings Harry Bosch back to the
Rodney King riots and the moment a stranger gave a young cop sanctuary. Now, the
debt must be repaid, and Harry soon discovers the old man's death was no ordinary
holdup. Homing in on clues disregarded by the cops on the scene, Harry builds a
picture of corruption and intimidation, with the local Triads at the heart of it.
But as he tries to build a case and breach the impenetrable wall of silence in the
local community, he finds he is taking a dragon by the tail - a dragon whose
talons reach well beyond LA, and even the States. Suddenly the most precious thing
in Harry's life is under threat, and he will need to leave the familiarity of his
home turf, alone and without backup, if he is going to stop his worst nightmare
from happening. Harry Bosch is facing the end of the line in The Drop. He's been
put on the Deferred Retirement Option Plan - and given three years before his
retirement is enforced. Seeing the end of the mission coming, he's anxious for
cases. He doesn't have to wait long. First a cold case gets a DNA hit for a rape
and murder which points the finger at a 29-year-old convicted rapist who was only
eight at the time of the murder. Then a city councilman's son is found dead fallen or pushed from a hotel window - and he insists on Bosch taking the case
despite the two men's history of enmity. The cases are unrelated but they twist
around each other like the double helix of a DNA strand. One leads to the
discovery of a killer operating in the city for as many as three decades; the
other to a deep political conspiracy that reached back into the dark history of
the police department.
Eyes Wide Open Andrew Gross 2012-05-29 Jay Erlich's nephew has been found at the
bottom of a cliff at Morrow Bay—a tragic suicide, it appears, until secrets from
the past rear up again. Years ago, Jay's older brother, Charlie, a wayward child
of the sixties, fell under the sway of a charismatic but deeply disturbed cult
leader in California—a mesmerizing human monster who set a nightmare of violence
into motion. Charlie moved on and raised a family, but the demons that nearly
the-overlook-harry-bosch-13

destroyed him never completely disappeared. Heading west to help his grieving
brother, Jay finds himself being pulled back into Charlie's dark history. In a
story of two brothers—one successful, the other outcast and troubled—Jay must put
his family and life on the line to uncover the truth behind his brother's son's
death, a dark and dangerous quest that threatens to bring up the secrets of the
past once again . . . and plunge him over the edge into the depths of evil.
King Con Stephen J. Cannell 2010-11-02 When it comes to creating unforgettable
criminal characters, nobody does it better than Emmy Award winner Stephen J.
Cannell, the force behind such acclaimed TV hits as "The Rockford Files," "The
Commish," "Wiseguy," and "The A-Team." Now come Cannell's most engaging characters
yet—a spirited assortment of clever con artists.King Con vs. The Don Raised in a
world of flimflams, come-ons and con-jobs, Beano Bates has done so well he's
earned a spot on the FBI's Ten Most Wanted List. But his lucky streak vanishes
after a card game in which he scams a cool eighty grand from a notorious Mafia
don—who retaliates by having Beano nearly beaten to death. For the first time in
his legendary career, Beano wants more than a big score—he wants justice. Aided by
a beautiful, no-nonsense female prosecutor and a legion of crafty cousins, all
accomplished grifters, Beano, the king of the cons, puts together the ultimate
swindle—a well-planned sting of strategy, skill and deception. The target is
America's most feared mob kingpin and his psychopathic brother. And in this game,
winner takes all!
Nine Dragons Michael Connelly 2009-10-13 After what seems like a routine murder
investigation, LAPD Detective Harry Bosch finds himself in Hong Kong facing the
highest-stakes case of his life: bringing his kidnapped daughter home. Fortune
Liquors is a small shop in a tough South L.A. neighborhood, a store Bosch has
known for years. The murder of John Li, the store's owner, hits Bosch hard, and he
promises Li's family that he'll find the killer. The world Bosch steps into next
is unknown territory. He brings in a detective from the Asian Gang Unit for help
with translation -- not just of languages but also of the cultural norms and
expectations that guided Li's life. He uncovers a link to a Hong Kong triad, a
lethal and far-reaching crime ring that follows many immigrants to their new lives
in the U.S. And instantly his world explodes. The one good thing in Bosch's life,
the person he holds most dear, is taken from him and Bosch travels to Hong Kong in
an all-or-nothing bid to regain what he's lost. In a place known as Nine Dragons,
as the city's Hungry Ghosts festival burns around him, Bosch puts aside everything
he knows and risks everything he has in a desperate bid to outmatch the triad's
ferocity. Featuring ebook bonus materials including an in-depth interview with the
author about writing "Nine Dragons," photos from his exciting travels while
writing the book, and a link to an online promotional video.
The Reversal Michael Connelly 2011 After 24 years in prison, convicted killer
Jason Jessup has been exonerated by new DNA evidence. Haller is convinced Jessup
is guilty, and he takes the case on the condition that he gets to choose his
investigator, LAPD Detective Harry Bosch.
The Girls He Adored Jonathan Nasaw 2001-11-03 For ten years, the charmingly
disheveled veteran FBI Special Agent E.L. Pender has been investigating the
apparently random disappearances of a dozen women across the country. The only
detail the cases have in common is the strawberry blond color of the victims'
hair, and the presence of a mystery man with whom they were last seen. Then, in
Monterey, California, a routine traffic stop erupts into a scene of horrific
violence. The local police are stunned by a disemboweled strawberry blond victim
and an ingenious killer with multiple alternating personalities. Pender is
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large quantity of radioactive cesium was stolen shortly before the doctor's death.
With the cesium in unknown hands, Harry fears the murder could be part of a
terrorist plot to poison a major American city. Soon, Bosch is in a race against
time, not only against the culprits, but also against the Department of Homeland
Security and the FBI (in the form of Harry's one-time lover Rachel Walling), who
are convinced that this case is too important for the likes of the LAPD. It is
Bosch's job to prove all of them wrong.
Angle of Investigation Michael Connelly 2011-11-01 LAPD Detective Harry Bosch
tackles three tough cases that span a legendary career in this never-beforecollected trio of stories. In "Christmas Even," the case of a burglar killed in
mid-heist leads Bosch to retrace a link to his past. In "Father's Day," Bosch
investigates a young boy's seemingly accidental death and confronts his own fears
as a father. In "Angle of Investigation," Bosch delves into one of the first
homicides he ever worked back as a uniformed rookie patrolman, a case that was
left unsolved for decades. Together, these gripping stories span Bosch's
controversial career at the LAPD, and show the evolution of the haunted, legendary
investigator he would become. Utterly unputdownable, they are proof that "Connelly
never stops doling out the suspense....Once it grabs you in those first few pages,
it won't let go of you" (Boston Globe).
The Overlook Michael Connelly 2009-03-12 An execution on the overlook above the
Mulholland Dam entangles Bosch with FBI Agent Rachel Walling and Homeland
Security. The brilliant thirteenth Harry Bosch novel from the award-winning No. 1
bestselling author. When a physicist is murdered in LA, it seems the killer has no
fear of publicity, leaving the body on the Mulholland overlook, a site with a
stunning view over the city. And when it's discovered that the victim turned over
a quantity of a lethal chemical to his killer before he died, Harry knows he has
more than just a single death to worry about. Alongside the forces of Homeland
Security, Harry realises he must solve the murder or face unimaginable
consequences.
Parishioner Walter Mosley 2012-12-18 An eBook original crime novel from
bestselling author Walter Mosley, Parishioner is a portrait of a hardened criminal
who regrets his past, but whose only hope for redemption is to sin again. In a
small town situated between Los Angeles and Santa Barbara, a simple church of
white stone sits atop a hill on the coast. This nameless house of worship is a
sanctuary for the worst kinds of sinners: the congregation and even the clergy
have broken all ten Commandments and more. Now they have gathered to seek
forgiveness. Xavier Rule—Ecks to his friends—didn’t come to California in search
of salvation but, thanks to the grace of this church, he has begun to learn to
forgive himself and others for past misdeeds. One day a woman arrives to seek
absolution for the guilt she has carried for years over her role in a scheme to
kidnap three children and sell them on the black market. As part of atoning for
his past life on the wrong side of the law, Ecks is assigned to find out what
happened to the abducted children. As he follows the thin trail of the twentythree-year-old crime, he must struggle against his old, lethal instincts—and learn
when to give in to them.

convinced he has found his man, but before he can prove it, the suspect stages a
cunning jailbreak and abducts his court-appointed psychiatrist, Irene Cogan. In a
house on a secluded ridge in Oregon, Irene must navigate through the minefield of
her captor's various egos -- male and female, brilliant and na ve, murderous and
passive -- all of whom are dominated by Max, a seductive killer who views her as
both his prisoner and his salvation. Irene knows that to survive she must play
along with Max's game of sexual perversion. Only then will she be able to strip
back the layers to discover a chilling story of a shattered young boy -- and all
the girls he adored. A sexually charged thriller of extraordinary originality and
page-turning suspense, The Girls He Adored moves furiously from the inner recesses
of the psyche to its final, startling climax. Jonathan Nasaw brilliantly portrays
two equally intense characters -- a deviant killer and the expert who can unlock
his darkest secrets -- and introduces one of the most likable sleuths in recent
fiction.
The Neon Rain James Lee Burke 2010-06-10 The outstanding first book in the everpopular Dave Robicheaux series. Introducing the New Orleans detective Dave
Robicheaux. Johnny Massina, a convicted murderer bound for the electric chair, has
warned Dave Robicheaux that he's on somebody's hit list, and now the homicide
detective is trying to discover just who that is before he ends up dead. Meanwhile
he has taken on the murder investigation of a young black girl found dead in the
Bayou Swamp - a case no one seems keen for him to investigate. But Robicheaux
persists and uncovers a web of corruption that some would kill to protect, leading
him to a terrifying confrontation with the one horror he fears most of all. Praise
for one of the great American crime writers, James Lee Burke: 'James Lee Burke is
the heavyweight champ, a great American novelist whose work, taken individually or
as a whole, is unsurpassed.' Michael Connelly 'A gorgeous prose stylist.' Stephen
King 'Richly deserves to be described now as one of the finest crime writers
America has ever produced.' Daily Mail Fans of Dennis Lehane, Michael Connelly and
Don Winslow will love James Lee Burke: Dave Robicheaux Series 1. The Neon Rain 2.
Heaven's Prisoners 3. Black Cherry Blues 4. A Morning for Flamingos 5. A Stained
White Radiance 6. In the Electric Mist with Confederate Dead 7. Dixie City Jam 8.
Burning Angel 9. Cadillac Jukebox 10. Sunset Limited 11. Purple Cane Road 12.
Jolie Blon's Bounce 13. Last Car to Elysian Fields 14. Crusader's Cross 15.
Pegasus Descending 16. The Tin Roof Blowdown 17. Swan Peak 18. The Glass Rainbow
19. Creole Belle 20. Light of the World 21. Robicheaux Hackberry Holland Series 1.
Lay Down My Sword and Shield 2. Rain Gods 3. Feast Day of Fools 4. House of the
Rising Sun Billy Bob Holland Series 1. Cimarron Rose 2. Heartwood 3. Bitterroot 4.
In The Moon of Red Ponies * Each James Lee Burke novel can be read as a standalone
or in series order *
The Overlook Michael Connelly 2015-04-28 In his first case since he left the
LAPD's Open Unsolved Unit for the prestigious Homicide Special squad, Harry Bosch
is called out to investigate a murder that may have chilling consequences for
national security. A doctor with access to a dangerous radioactive substance is
found murdered in the trunk of his car. Retracing his steps, Harry learns that a
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